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To: Board of Education Members
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools

From: Patrick King, Senior Director of Finance

Re: FY2023 Tentative Budget

Date: August 11, 2022

The Finance Overview and Review Committee (FORC) reviewed the FY2023 Tentative Budget at its meeting
on August 8, 2022.

The FY2023 Tentative Budget is prepared and must be made available for public inspection and placed on
display for at least thirty (30) days.

A public notice will be placed in the newspaper stating that the Tentative Budget for the fiscal year beginning
July 1, 2022 has been prepared in tentative form as required by law and will be available for public inspection.
An in-person public hearing will be held on September 27, 2022 for the purpose of considering and acting upon
such budget.
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